Appointment 

Changes from 16th May 2016

Due to significant and sustained increase in list size, we have been looking at making some changes to try and improve our appointment system.  Your patience and cooperation will be        appreciated as we manage the increasing demand on our services.

From the 16th May 2016 we will be increasing the amount of appointments we offer and introducing some telephone consultation appointments.

Telephone consultation appointments, which can be pre-booked.   Problems suitable for telephone consultations maybe ongoing sick notes, medication reviews, discussing hospital referrals (if you have previously seen the GP), test results and follow up appointments.     If you feel your issue could be dealt with over the telephone and would not require you to be seen by the GP, please ask the reception staff to book you into a telephone consultation              appointment.

All appointments will be available from 8 am, THERE WILL BE NO 2pm ring back.

Although flexible the majority of morning appointments will be on the day appointments for acute/urgent problems and afternoon appointments will be predominantly pre-bookable.

There will no longer be a walk in clinic on a Monday morning from the 16th May 2016.

Our Appointments can be booked and cancelled online, in person or by telephone.   As a trial some of the on the day appointments will also be made available via our online booking system.  If you wish to register for online booking, Repeat prescriptions etc please ask at the reception desk for further details.

Our reception staff are here to assist you in accessing the most appropriate service at the surgery and may request information from you as to the nature of your problem to enable this.   If your appointment is not urgent please pre-book an appointment in advance where ever possible.    Appointments can now be pre-booked up to 1 month in advance.

 If all our appointments are full, and if you consider your issue to be urgent, requiring access to a doctor or nurse on the same day. Please give the details of your problem to the reception staff who will enter your name on a triage list, this will assist the doctor in   assessing the urgency of your problem.

PLEASE CANCEL ALL UNWANTED APPOINTMENTS.  It is essential that all unwanted appointments are cancelled to allow us to use them for others.    You can register for online services to book and cancel all appointments 24hrs a day.    

Persistent/Repeated non-attenders could be removed from our practice list.
Pharmacy First Scheme

Rotherham GPs and community pharmacies are offering a service that gives more patient choice.  This service is call ‘Pharmacy First’ and means that you can get advice and/or medicines for common less serious illnesses from a community pharmacy, without having to make an appointment with your GP.    If you don’t normally pay NHS prescription charges then any medicine supplied under the  Pharmacy First scheme will be FREE.   If you do pay for prescriptions, then the cost of the medicine(s) should be much less than the current prescription charge.  Your pharmacist if a qualified health care professional who can help.

Conditions treated – Cough, Hay fever, Colic, Vaginal thrush, Conjunctivitis, Diarrhoea, Constipation, Scabies, Warts & Verruca’s, Threadworm, Head lice.  (Please note the pharmacy cannot prescribe for children under the age of 2yrs).

